
Aboriginal Self-Identification
Voluntary, Confidential First Nation, Métis, and Inuit 

Student Self-Identification Information for Families

A L L  S T U D E N T S  A C H I E V I N G  T H E I R  F U L L  P O T E N T I A L

Parents, caregivers/guardians of HWDSB students, or students age 18 or older 
are encouraged to voluntarily and confidentially self-identify their First Nation 
(Status and Non-Status), Métis, or Inuit ancestry. 

By self-identifying, you are helping HWDSB to determine programming and 
supports for First Nations, Métis, and Inuit student success and achievement.

We encourage you to voluntarily self-identify. You have the right to withdraw 
your consent at any time by asking the school to remove this information.

To self-identify, please visit www.hwdsb.on.ca/selfid, or contact your school for a paper copy.

www.hwdsb.on.ca/selfid



A L L  S T U D E N T S  A C H I E V I N G  T H E I R  F U L L  P O T E N T I A L

www.hwdsb.on.ca/selfid

Self-identifying helps HWDSB to provide reliable information 
on rates of enrolment, literacy, numeracy, graduation rates and 
course completion. 

HWDSB is committed to delivering safe and inclusive programs 
and services that support achievement, engagement and equity 
by addressing the heritage, culture and perspectives of the First 
Nations, Métis and Inuit peoples.

For questions or more information, please contact:

Dr. Jenny Kay Dupuis 
Aboriginal Community Liaison, HWDSB 
905-527-5092 ext. 2464
jdupuis@hwdsb.on.ca.


